
 

CGP AND CAKE 
Calling all Year 6 Parents 

Come and join your child to celebrate their learning 
and understand more about year 6 and the 

opportunities and expectations throughout the year. 

Date: Thursday 3rd October 

There will be two available sessions. 

Morning time: 8:45am 

Afternoon time: 3:15pm 

Please arrive through the black gates. 

 

Don’t miss this fantastic opportunity to meet and 
talk to the teachers, do some activities with your 

child and ask any questions you may have. 


